
Steering Committee

Minutes

November 5, 2008

Attending:  Andrew Clifford, Camille Deering, Nancy Freudenthal, Larry Gage, Beverly Kalinowski, Cathy Liebars, Stuart Koch, Janet Morrison, Felicia Steele
Reports of Vice Chairs: The Vice Chairs of the Committee on Academic Programs, Committee on Faculty Affairs, and the Committee on Student and Campus Community provided updates on their current work. The Committee on Planning and Priorities went unrepresented.  
Review of Minutes:  The minutes for 10/15/08 were approved. 

Old Business: 
1. Dr. Koch informed the Steering Committee members that Provost Bresnahan has approved the Committee on Academic Programs’ recommendation on the process for approving program and curricular change.  
2. Steering addressed a question from CAP as to whether it should, having consulted with the Graduate Program Council, seek further testimony before submitting proposed revisions of the program approval process.  Members decided that further testimony was not required in this case and that CAP should forward its recommendation to Steering. 
3. A second governance orientation for council and committee chairs and vice chairs was given on October 22nd.
4. A charge concerning new course approval was approved for sending to CAP.
5. A recommendation concerning the Center of Teaching and Learning was received from CPP. Steering decided to send the charge back to CPP and ask for testimony and a specific recommendation on the composition of a working group or program council. 

